
 

 

Office of Program Support, Coordination, and 

Implementation (OPSCI) Updates  
 

ELC Program F 
¶ ELC guidance is anticipated to publish in late February   

¶ The upcoming budget period (August 2023-July 2024) is the last year of the current 

5-year CoAg cycle  

o Total funding for BP5 for Program F is currently unknown  

o New or expanded activities are not anticipated 

o Continue to ask for what you need, but make sure that you can spend down 

all allocated funds by July 31, 2024  

¶ Request travel funds for the national InFORM conference in 2024 (date and location TBD)  

¶ Gwen Biggerstaff, Anna Newton, and Program F SMEs will be at the ELC Annual Meeting (February 28-March 2) 

and available to answer questions  

¶ Not attending the ELC Annual Meeting and still have questions? Please contact opsci@cdc.gov, Gwen Biggerstaff 

(fke8@cdc.gov
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